Key West Firefighters Local 1424

Dear, Beth Ramsay-Vickrey:

The Key West Firefighters Local 1424 Union is pleased to endorse your candidacy
for Utility Board Member Seat D. We look forward to working with you and your
campaign throughout this election process.

Please contact us for any assistance you may need now, or in the future. We wish
you good luck in your campaign.

Sincerely,

T

Keith W. Hernandez
VP IAFF Local 1424



